
 

 Mrs.DiLiello’s 

Newsletter 

September 4, 2015 

      Classroom News:                                  

Please save the date for our Open House! It will be             

on Monday, September 21st from 5:30-6:30 in our classroom. 

Your child will take you on a scavenger hunt around our 

classroom and show you everything they have been working on 

in first grade. We will have a visitor from PTO come and say 

hello, as well as, our administration. I’m looking forward to this fun 

night to spend with you and your child! 

Attached to this letter is your child’s address and contact 

verification. Please look over the information on both sides 

carefully and sign and return it to school by Friday, September 

25th. Thank you! 

Please let me know if you have any questions about the 

homework. The spelling words for the week support the sound 

we’re learning in reading. The sight words listed on the spelling 

word list are also very important to learn. These words are in the 

stories we read throughout the week and are on your child’s 

weekly reading assessments. Thank you for your support at 

home! Again, please let me know if you have any questions about 

the homework.  

   I hope you all have a wonderful LONG weekend with your 

sweet kiddos!  

 

 

Important Dates:     
Monday, 9/7- No School, Labor Day 

Wednesday, 9/9- SMILE! Picture Day  
Friday, 9/11- Grandparents Luncheon 

          10:40-11:05  

Wednesday, 9/16- Progress Alert Go 

       Home                  

Monday, 9/21- 1st Grade Open House             

             5:30-6:30  

Wednesday, 9/23- No School, Fall 

Holiday                                                

Friday, 9/25- Address and Contact 

          Verification Due! 

                                                                

September Birthdays:                            

Zero firsties from room 110 .   

Fall conferences coming in 

October! 

 

 

Listserv: Please go to Buck Lake’s website 

and join our Listserv for important updates.                                                            

Remind Account: Our principal has set up a 

Remind account that will used to send push 

notifications to registered users. To sign up, 

please follow this link:                

remind.com/join/bl-bobcats or text                   

@bl-bobcats to 81010         

 

Mrs. Di Liello                                                                                                            

Webpage: http://www.leonschools.net/Page/12547                   

Email address: diliellok@leonschools.net 

Buck Lake                                                                              

http://www.leonschools.net/Page/9 

Homeroom Parent: I would like to welcome Tracy Edewarrd and Alice Maxwell as our 

homeroom parents. Thank you for volunteering!! We look forward to working with you!  
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